
THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR February 25-March 4, 
2018 

 
SUNDAY  Second Sunday in Lent 
  9:30 AM  Senior Choir rehearsal 
10:00 AM Worship 
11:15 AM Senior Choir rehearsal 
TUESDAY   
  7:00 PM  All Boards Meeting-Fellowship Hall 
WEDNESDAY 
  5:45 PM  Jr. Choir Rehearsal 
THURSDAY 
  7:30 PM Spanish Ministry 
FRIDAY 
12:00 PM Bridge Club 
SATURDAY 
10:00 AM EEH Committee Meeting-Conf. Rm. 
NEXT SUNDAY Third Sunday in Lent 
  9:30 AM  Senior Choir rehearsal 
10:00 AM Worship 
11:15 AM Senior Choir rehearsal 
 

 
Remember to check your emails and the Youth bulletin 

board for upcoming Youth activities! 
AA meeting times: Saturday 10AM, Bailey Hall; Sunday 

12PM, Conference Room; Sunday 6 PM, Bailey Hall; 
Wednesday 7:30 PM, Bailey Hall 

Bulletin announcements are due on Wednesdays by noon. 
Tidings articles are due by the 15th each month. 

 
We welcome you as we would 

welcome  
Christ Himself! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for February 25, 2018 
*Please join us for coffee hour after worship. 
*Nursery care is available during worship for the 
very young in the Christian Education wing.  
Attendants are: Suzanne Byrne and Ken Schneider 
(substitute) 
*Please record your name in the pew pad or sign 
the guest book so that the church can stay 
connected with you. 
*Hearing Assistance devices are available in the 
sanctuary. 
*Large print hymns as well as large print Bibles are 
available.  
 Ask an usher for assistance. 
*Prayer Concerns:  
Recent: Ellen Pfaff (recovering from fall);  Frank 
Jessup; Rev. Kate Jones-Calone; Ed Langdon, chemo 
(friend of Mimi Johnson); Pat Skates (friend of 
Karen Derryberry); Kay Kidde; John Campbell;  Lily 
Burns; Jim Bachman, home; Pat Shima, Westchester 
Center in Yonkers; Daniel Levitt (husband of Jennean 
Jessup Levitt);  Gene Hubbard, Home  
Long Term: Vernon King, Westhampton Care Center; 
Grace Haddad, Doris Towers, Westhampton Care Center;  
Chelsey Collins, Southampton Care Center; Russell 
Deihl; Brad Carbone; Martin Tener 



 
Flowers 

The chancel flowers this morning are given to the Glory of God in 
gratitude for good health. 

Given by Rev. John & Linda Kloepfer 
 

Ushers 
Janet Hann, Christine Haddad 

 
 

Visiting our church for the first time? 
Welcome! Please fill out a welcome card located in the 
pews or ask an Usher for assistance. We would love to 

know more about you! 
All Boards Meeting 

There will be an all Boards meeting in the Fellowship 
Hall on Tuesday, February 27 at 7pm.  

Per Capita & Giving envelopes 
Your 2018 Per Capita contribution amount is $36.78 
per member. If you have not done so yet, please pick 
up your giving envelope boxes from the back of the 

sanctuary. If you do not have an envelope number and 
would like to have giving envelopes, please contact the 

church office. 
One Great Hour of Sharing 

Ways to give: 
• Through your congregation 

• Donate by credit card online at 
presbyterianmission.org/give-oghs 
• Text OGHS to 20222 to give $10 

You can help these important ministries 

supported by One Great Hour of Sharing by 
making a gift anytime throughout the year. 

 
Flower Dedications 

Be sure to sign up for flowers in the Sanctuary. They 
brighten our chancel every Sunday. See the bulletin 

board outside the sanctuary. 

 
 
 

William T.P. Rambo Spiritual Enrichment Scholarship 
This scholarship is available to high school seniors 

who are members of congregations in the Presbytery of 
Long Island and who demonstrate outstanding 
contributions to their church and community. If 

interested, applications are available in the church 
office. Completed applications must be postmarked no 

later than March 26, 2018. 
Mission Committee: New Members 

We are always looking for new members to help. If you 
are curious or inspired, please join us at our next 

meeting, Wednesday, March 14th at 9:15 AM. 
Jr. Choir Rehearsal 

Choir rehearsals will begin every other 
Wednesday. The next practice will be held on 

February 28th at 5:45pm. 
VBS Fun Shop 

On Saturday, March 3 the Westhampton 
Methodist Church will hold a Fun Shop for VBS 

2018, Shipwrecked! Rescued by Jesus from 



8:30am-12:30pm. After Feb. 19th registration is 
$40 per person. Please talk to the Sunday School 

teachers if you would like to participate.  
 

Announcements and Articles 
Bulletin announcements are due by noon on 

Wednesdays. Committee members and 
congregation are invited to submit articles for 

the monthly Tidings, due on the 15th. 


